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Mr. Stewart McLaughlin
Rangely, Coloradoe

Dear Stewart:

Your secretary has probably told you that I attempted to call you yesterday
regarding information on some of your wells. She advised that you were stay-
ing at the Brown-Palace but I did not feel my request warranted my bothering
you there,

My prime concern is with the old Union 0il of California's #1 Ivory located
in Section 34, Towvnship 2 North, Range 97 West, Rio Blanco County, Colorado.
The last information we have on the well was a completion report filed in
1954, with the following note: "If it is agreeable, we would like to refer
you to Mr. MeLaughlin for any further information regarding this well."
Could you please let us know if anything has ever been done to this hole?

With regard to your own wells, it is a matter of status or current plams, and
we would like this information on the following wells:

McLaughl:.n #34 and #62
“Federal #1-16 ¢
Patented #29
University of Texas #1

We appreciate the faet that some of these are relatively new intentions, as
Rangely-Mancos goes, but it is imperative that we check the situation on all
wells from time to time,

As you know, we now accept copies of Federal forms and this should make your
reporting to us easier,

If we do not hear from you by December 1, I will contact your office by 'phone
and would appreciate your leaving the information regarding each of the above-
mentioned wells with your secretary. Your prompt cooperation in this matter
will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS COBISERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:1f



